
 
The Town of South Bruce Peninsula is seeking  

Relief Crossing Guards for Wiarton & Hepworth 
2025 Pay Rate $23.18/hr 

 
 

The Town of South Bruce Peninsula is accepting applications for Relief Crossing 
Guards for the 2025/2026 school season.  Crossing Guards are stationed in both 
Wiarton and Hepworth.  Relief Crossing Guards are required when those posted 
to their usual location are unable to work.  The successful applicants will be 
required to provide a vulnerable sector check and complete an orientation 
process prior to their start date. 
 
Interested individuals are invited to apply, in confidence, to the undersigned by in 
person or via email to fireservice@southbrucepeninsula.com no later than 
Friday, July 25 2025 at noon.    Please apply using the Town supplied Crossing 
Guard Application Form which is available on our website or from Town Hall. 
 
Town of South Bruce Peninsula 
Attention: Tim Wilson, Manager of Emergency Services/Fire Chief  
PO Box 310, 315 George Street 
Wiarton ON N0H 2T0 
519-534-1400 Ext 142 
 
 
The Town of South Bruce Peninsula is an equal opportunity employer.  
Accessibility accommodations are available for all parts of the recruitment 
process.  Applicants must make their needs known in advance.  We thank all 
applicants for their interest however, only those considered for an interview will 
be contacted.  Information collected will be used in accordance with the 
Municipal Freedom of Information and Protection of Privacy Act for the purpose 
of candidate selection. 
 


